
WAC 308-48-200  Report of internship registration, termination, 
transfer and credit.  (1) The responsibility for notifying the direc-
tor, department of licensing of internship registration and termina-
tion rests with the employing funeral establishment. In order to pro-
tect the status of the intern in cases where the employing licensee 
fails to initiate the required report of registration or termination, 
the affected intern should initiate and ensure submission of same. The 
notification shall be certified by signature of the sponsor.

(2) No credit for internship will be allowed for any period dur-
ing which the intern is not registered pursuant to RCW 18.39.120. In 
the event an intern's sponsor dies or is otherwise incapable of certi-
fying internship credit, such credit may be given by certification by 
another licensed funeral director or embalmer who has knowledge of the 
work performed and the credit due or by documentation or reasonable 
proof of such credit as determined by the board.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 18.39.175 and chapter 34.05 RCW. WSR 
07-03-027, § 308-48-200, filed 1/5/07, effective 2/5/07. Statutory Au-
thority: RCW 18.39.175(4). WSR 02-19-019, § 308-48-200, filed 9/9/02, 
effective 10/10/02. Statutory Authority: RCW 18.39.120 and 18.39.175. 
WSR 88-01-024 (Order PM 697), § 308-48-200, filed 12/9/87. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 18.39.175. WSR 83-04-020 (Order PL 419), § 308-48-200, 
filed 1/26/83; Order PL-249, § 308-48-200, filed 5/21/76.]
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